
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: NF / VC  

Date: 18th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
I am extremely excited to announce that our Performing Arts Showcase will be taking place 
on Monday 19th of July AND Tuesday 20th of July at 6pm. 
 
All students taking part in the showcase will be required to stay after school on both the 
Monday the 19th and Tuesday the 20th until the performance finishes. So please bring a packed 
dinner to school on these days.  
 
Due to the current restrictions we are unable to sell tickets at this time. We will be in contact 
closer to the time to advise you on ticket sales. If restrictions do not allow for a live audience, 
the performances will be streamed/recorded.  
 
All students partaking in the showcase will also be required to take part in a full day rehearsal 
on Saturday 17th of July from 10am until 4pm.  
 
An additional rehearsal may also be required on Sunday the 18th of July although this will be 
confirmed in due course.  
 
Please keep an eye out for texts/emails/letters home over the next coming weeks to advise of 
any other rehearsals taking place after school. We hope as many of you as possible can make 
the rehearsals and performance as this is set to be a great show!  
 
Please compete the reply slip below and return to Miss Fagan, Miss Norman or the office as 
soon as possible.  
 
Kind regards and warmest wishes,  
 
The Performing Arts team.  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Reply Slip: Performing Arts Showcase  
(Please return to Miss Fagan or Miss Norman) 
 
Name of Child: …………………………………………………  Form:………………….. 
 
My child *will/will not be attending the full rehearsal on Saturday 17th July – 10am til 4pm 
My child *will/will not be attending both performances on Monday 19th July & Tuesday 20th July 
(*please delete as appropriate) 
 
Signed: ……………………………………… (Parent/Carer)  Date: ……...................... 


